Sent: Monday, 10 July 2023 9:26 AM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] OBJECTION to the development, DA2023/0130, Site 109A Church
Street LIDCOMBE NSW 2141; Lot 1 DP 778492

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Hi there,
Please stop the waste transfer station at 109A church street Lidcombe!
One of the reasons is bad for people’s health.

The location is near by the schools and living area. The rubbish has bad smell. The air quality will be
bad. That will effect people health.

Second reason is the traffic will be effect. There are many garbage trucks go in and out the Lidcombe.
That can cause serious traffic jams.Some people will be late for work or school. It effects people’s
lives seriously!

Do you want the rubbish station built in your living area? | guess the answer is no!
In sum, please stop building the waste transfer station at Lidcombe!

Yours sincerely,
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